

PARKING STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING MAY 11, 2017

Present: Laoise King, Chief of Staff

Kathryn Hebert, Director Norwalk Parking Authority Liz Stocker, Director of Economic Development

Tim Sheehan, Director of Redevelopment

Tami Strauss, Community Development Planning Director,

Redevelopment Agency

Steven Kleppin, Director of Planning & Zoning Michael Wrinn, Asst. Director of Planning & Zoning Asmani Lunda, Director of Management & Budgets

Ben Luce, Purchasing Agent

1. PROPOSALS

Ms. Hebert presented the score summaries from the development of the parking capacity study and strategic plan and said that three firms were chosen to be interviewed. There was discussion ensued regarding the scoring process. Mr. Kleppin said that the Redevelopment Agency currently has three redevelopment plans going on as well as the POCD and that there needs to be coordination between with those firms so that there is no duplication of efforts. There was discussion regarding the interview process and it was decided that the interviews would be approximately one hour each and will be held in room 101 on June 8, 2017, at 10:00AM.

The meeting adjourned at 10:25AM